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    Thursday 08th November 2018
	Dear Parents,
Thank you to all the families who attended our Open Evening this week. We had 161 children attend with their families. It was lovely to see siblings, Grandparents and ex-pupils here. It certainly was very busy!!!

I hope you enjoyed finding out more about your school’s curriculum and how to support Mental Health.  Thank you to everyone who has already filled out a parent questionnaire.  If you were unable to attend the evening, please could you fill out the parent questionnaire and return it to the Gold box at the front of the school before Friday 16th November.
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Dates to remember

Friday 16th November –Children in Need day – Another non-school uniform day! - Children can wear stripes, spots or bright colours. We are asking for a money donation from each child to support Children in Need.  The children will take part in lots of Pudsey the bear/children in need activities during the day.

28th November – Type 1 diabetes day – school café.

6th December – Christmas Fair after school.

17th December 6pm – Christmas Church concert.

19th December – Christmas dinner and jumper day.

21st December –School term ends at 12.10pm.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Ava and Shanley. Thank you for your help.  

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week Foundation have been busy measuring and ordering dinosaur bones. In 
             literacy we learnt all about non-fiction books. The children enjoyed looking through 
             the books to find out lots of dinosaur facts. 

Year 1  In maths Year 1 have been looking at fact families.  In English we have started our
             new topic of ‘once upon a time’.  We have been talking about our favourite fairy 
             tales.
Year 2  We have been retelling a story from India in our English lessons this week.  We have 
             enjoyed adding actions and facial expressions to show characters feelings in our
             retellings.  In maths we have been adding two 2 digit numbers.
Year 3  Year 3 have had a great start to the term! In art, we have found out about the artist 
             and designer Charles Rennie Mackintosh, and we have created our own rose
             pictures based on his work. In science we have used our knowledge of forces and 
             magnets to design and make our own games.

Year 4  Year 4 have been learning about the digestive system in science.  In English we
             have been writing a story based on a film.  In P.E we practised skills for seated 

             volleyball.
Year 5  Year 5 have been learning to use the inverse operation to solve reasoning problems 

             in maths.  In English we have been starting to write poetry.
Year 6  Year 6 have been learning about Malala.  In maths we have been data handling.  In

             topic we have begun to explore the history of Parliament.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation for their amazing singing during open evening. 

Year 1  Abigail for using determination with her work in maths.  Charlotte for her 
             independence in her writing about the witch.
Year 2  Kaci and Frankie for superb teamwork and perseverance in maths this week!  You
             worked together beautifully and used the resources so effectively to help you with 
             your calculations.  Well done!
Year 3  Tiana, Molly P & Jennifer for singing in the choir group so beautifully at the Open 
             Evening.

Year 4  Phoebe for an excellent piece of cold writing.  George for great maths work 

             checking his answers using the inverse. 
Year 5  Mia for using great confidence when solving tricky maths problems.  Jax for using 

             his confidence to construct some great complex sentences.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for being so resilient and trying their best on their assessments. 
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Foundation for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Foundation!
Friends of Stockham are delighted to announce that “Early Bird” tickets for Happy’s Circus (on 29th April) are now available! At £6 each this is the cheapest way to get your tickets. This offer expires on 31st January. Standard ticket price £8 (family of 4+ is £7pp). You can purchase tickets by card (online only) or by cash/cheque (payable to “Friends of Stockham”) at any of our events or ticket sales. To purchase online, go to www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofstockham (you will need to register with the pta events website). There is a small charge for online transactions. To purchase directly from FOS, please contact friendsofstockham@gmail.com for the latest information. We’re looking forward to it! 

School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










